
 

 

 
 
 
May 2018 
 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 
On Friday, 25th May, Year 4 are organising a fundraising cake sale.  In order for this 
to happen we need as many cakes, tray-bakes, buns and biscuits, to be provided, as 
possible. 
 
It would be lovely if the children could be involved in making these at home, but we 
appreciate that you all have very busy lives, so a packet of biscuits or cakes would 
also be very gratefully received.  Please could you indicate on the reply slip below 
whether or not you’ll be able to provide something for our cake sale, and if so, rough 
quantities. 
 
There will also be other items available for purchase for around 50p-£1.00 
 
Many thanks for your continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Year 4 Staff  
 

Year 4 Fundraising Day  – Friday 25th May 2018 
 
I will / will not be able to provide cakes for the cake sale: 
 
Name of Child …………..………………………………………………………….. Class ……….……… 
 
I will provide .…………………………………………………………………………………(quantity) of 
 
………………..……………………………………………………………………………………….(product) 
 
 
Signed …………………………………………………………………………………..……. Parent/Carer 
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